
Michelle Ings 

I was appointed as a governor in November 2019. I have two children at the 

school – in Year 6 and Year 1. I am an experienced secondary school teacher 

and currently teach at Uffculme School. During my career, I have also held 

positions in middle leadership.  

 

I am very passionate about Littletown. I have huge admiration for the staff and 

the way they consistently deliver an outstanding education to our children, 

while always being one step ahead of the latest developments in education 

and technology. It is a privilege to be part of the governing body.  


